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1994) 

 

CHAPTER XII 
MISCELLANEOUS 

 DPE/Guidelines/XII/13 
Declaration of additional holidays for Central public sector undertakings 

I am directed to forward herewith a copy of this Department’s DO No.1322/JS(M)/93 
dated 14th October, 1993 addressed to the Secretary, SCOPE on the subject mentioned 
above for information and guidance. 
Copy of D.O. No. 1322/JS(M)/93 dt.14th October,1993 regarding additional holidays 

Please refer to your letter No.SCOPE-93/GH/1028 dated 17th September, 1993 regarding 
coverage/non-coverage of PSUs in Central Government notifications pertaining to 
holidays in Central Government offices/establishment etc. Generally, Central 
Government notifications in this regard are not applicable to Central PSUs unless 
otherwise stated. The latter category is very rare. Therefore, Public Sector Undertakings 
management are free to take decisions in the subject and need not necessarily follow the 
Central Government holiday pattern/schedule. As a matter of fact the suggestion made by 
you in your aforesaid letter that PSUs should decide the matter pertaining to holidays 
independently is already in force. If there is any doubt in the subject you may like to issue 
a clarificatory letter to all PSUs that unless otherwise specifically stated Central 
Government notifications pertaining to holidays in Central Government 
offices/establishments etc., are not ipso facto applicable to PSUs. However, national 
holidays like 26th January, 15th August & 2nd October should be observed. 

(DPE letter No. 17(1)/90-GM dated 5th January, 1994) 
*** 

 
 


